
 

            

Proposed Lake Kapowsin Aquatic 

Reserve – Open House Meeting 

Learn More    
http://www.dnr.wa.gov/Research
Science/Topics/AquaticHabitats/Pa
ges/aqr_rsve_aquatic_reserves_p
rogram.aspx 

Learn About the 

Benefits of an Aquatic 

Reserve Designation 

 Preservation, 

restoration, and 

enhancement of 

environment 

 Public use and access 

encouraged 

 Conservation 

management plan 

involves all parties 

 

Come Ask Questions & Share Your Ideas 

 

 
When is the Meeting? 

 October 2, 2014 from 

6:30pm to 8:00pm 

Where is the Meeting? 

Kapowsin Elementary 

School 

10412 264th St. E. 

Graham, WA 98338 

Lake Kapowsin is proposed as an aquatic reserve because it is a rare, undeveloped 

Puget lowland lake.  The lake has a unique drowned cedar forest created when the 

Electron mudflow dammed Kapowsin creek, five hundred years ago.  Lake 

Kapowsin contains important habitat for fish and other water dependent species. 

Current fishing access and opportunities would not be limited by reserve status. 

 

 

Accepting Public 

Comments from  

September 22 through  

October 31, 2014 

Turn in your written 

comment at the meeting,  

or mail to: 

Washington State 

Department of Natural 

Resources  

ATTN: Roberta Davenport 

     PO Box 47027 

     Olympia, WA 980504 
 

 

 

 



 


